
900508 

FORT BEND COUNTY MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 155 
c/o Allen Boone Humphries Robinson LLP 

3200 Southwest Freeway, Suite 2600 
Houston, Texas 77027 

 
November 4, 2020 

 
 
 

 
Re:  Transition of security services   

 
Dear Resident: 
 
 The Board of Directors of Fort Bend County Municipal Utility District No. 155 
(the “District”) recently concurred to transition the security services for the District 
from the Fort Bend County Sheriff’s office to the Fort Bend County Constable’s office, 
effective November 7, 2020.  There will be no interruption in security services as the 
transition occurs.  Emergency calls will be routed appropriately.     
 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      The Board of Directors of the District 
                                     Donna Johnson, President 

   Brett Telford, Vice President 
                           Christina Garcia, Assistant Vice President 

                                      Jessica Robach, Secretary 
                                                     Dwayne Grigar, Assistant Secretary 

 
 
 
 
 
 


